
Community
Garden & Dog
Park Updates

The Community Garden Expansion and Pop-
Up Dog Parks were implemented to meet
growing community needs. Both initiatives
were identified in the 2017 and 2022 PARCC
Plans, which were prioritized with funding in
the 2023-2024 budget. Significant community
input was gathered through surveys at Derby
Days, questionnaires on the Let’s Connect
page for dog parks, and through staff
interactions with community members. These
successful programs proved to be positive
additions to the Redmond parks system. 

Overview

2023 Luke McRedmond pop-up park
Repurposed unused sports field
fencing for cost savings
Enough budget remaining for two
locations in 2024

2024 Luke McRedmond and Hartman Park
pop-up dog parks

Locations based on community
feedback and outreach

2025-2026 Proposed permanent dog park

Dog Parks

Luke McRedmond Pop-Up Dog Park

Juel Park Community Garden 

Hartman Park Pop-Up Dog Park

Community Gardens
2023 Juel Park garden expansion
Total 50 (added 20 new plots)
5 accessible raised beds
Anderson Park new installment
Design and procurement of materials now
Installed by growing season 2025


